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BHEL employees take the cleanliness pledge on the
launch of the Swachh Bharat Abhiyan

BHEL employees took the cleanliness pledge on the occasion of the nationwide
launch of the Swachh Bharat Abhiyaan. As part of a company-wide initiative, Mr. B.
Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL, administered the pledge to employees of BHEL's
Corporate office on October 2, the birth anniversary of the father of the nation,
Mahatma Gandhi.






You are visiting a pop on the www.bhel.com

Powering Progress...  Brightening Lives    Touching Every Indian Home                                
                         

http://www.bhel.com/

